
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]

Sent: Saturday, August 11, 2007 08:29 PM

To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: New Find of Fluorapatite

08/11/2007

 

Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 

There has been a major new find of 
fluorapatite from the Sapo Mine in Brazil. 
these range from very unusual stalactites 
and elongated crystals with excellent luster. 
 
I was fortunate to select the best of  the 
available specimens and will post the 
specimens as soon as I return home. 
 
China has produced a superb chalcopyrite 
on calcite that has individual calcite crystals 
up to 10 inches. 
 
Chris 
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